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October 9, 2018 
      

 
Re: Sixth Floor Secure Entry Project 
    

 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Sixth Floor Secure Entry project: 
 
          

MARKET & JOHNSON, INC.    $38,646.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 

 Wieser Brothers General Contractors, Inc.  $43,800.00 
La Crescent, Minnesota 
  
T2 Contracting     $69,900.00 
Tomah, Wisconsin 
 

 
The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends awarding the contract to 
Market & Johnson, Inc. in the amount of $38,646.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
RT:kn 


